

## SURREY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

February 27, 2006

Hamid Elkhalil Canada Middle East Trade #151-10090 152 Street Surrey, BC V3R 8X8

Dear Hamid:

Thank you very much for your continued support of the Surrey Chamber of Commerce by renewing your membership.

Your chamber's members form an integral part of the strong and diverse network that give the Surrey Chamber of Commerce its credibility with the general public, the media and Provincial and Federal policymakers as a strong leader in public policy advocacy on business issues. 2006 will hopefully provide us with challenging yet unique opportunities to advance our members' priorities. Working together, we can persuade to establish policies that make our economy stronger, create a positive working environment that encourages business growth and enhance the well being of all Surrey businesses.

Your current Certificate ended in 2005 so we are sending you the new Certificate of Membership as your valid to date is now in 2006. Each year, upon renewal, the Surrey Chamber sends you a new gold sticker to update your Certificate of Membership.

Sincerely,

Archie Johnston President 2005/2006